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FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT

Register your young internists now!



Dear colleagues and friends,

It is with a great pleasure that we invite you to come to Ede, The Netherlands, 
in June 2018 to attend the European School of Internal Medicine Summer 2018. 
The European School of Internal Medicine was born in 1998 from a proposal 
from the Spanish Society of Internal Medicine. The primary goal was to 
promote good quality continuous medical education for young internists 
from our member societies. Second, and no less important, was to 
make the School a meeting point for European residents - a place 
for exchange and friendship. Young Internists who are towards 
the end of their training in Internal Medicine are selected and 
sponsored by their national societies to attend the School.  
Central theme this year will be Internal medicine in Harmony, 
in which the following topics will be included:

•	 Sonography for the internist 
•	 Patient safety
•	 Multidisciplinary work in harmony
•	 Clinical reasoning
•	 Basic problems in Internal Medicine 
•	 Patient care in a virtual world

Director: Prof. Rijk Gans 
Co-directors: Dr Hein Muller, Dr Jan Willem Elte, Prof. Nicola Montano,  
Dr. Charlotte de Bree (YI), Jelle Zwaag

For more information and registration: www.esim2018.com
We hope that you can join us in Ede in June 2018!


